
If you care for a family 
member or friend who 
couldn’t cope without your 
support you are an unpaid 
carer.
 
We work hard to be a Carer 
Aware Pharmacy to make 
sure that we give you the 
recognition you deserve and 
the support you need.
 
Please let a member of the 
pharmacy team know if you 
are an unpaid carer. Letting 
us know helps us to give you 
the best information, advice 
and support possible.

If you would like more information 
about other support available to 

help you please contact:

Do you look after someone?


